THE CITY OF WALTHAM
MASSACHUSETTS

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT

Design Services for the New Police Station

ADDENDUM NO.1 September 1, 2022

CHANGES, CORRECTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above subject project is called to the
following addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of omission,
addition, substitution or clarification are all to be included in and form a part of the proposal
submitted.

THE NUMBER OF THIS ADDENDUM (NO. 1) MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED IN YOUR COVER LETTER.

ITEM 1: ANSWERS TO POSED QUESTIONS
Q1. Has a master plan/feasibility study been done for the Waltham Police

Department? If so, is that document available for review?
Al. No.

Q2. Are there any public reports available that discuss the future needs of the new
police department? Any programming needs?

A2. No.

Q3. Has there been an approved budget for this project?
A3. No.

Q4. Are there any funds available already for this project?
A4. No.



